
As a local CIAT member you are invited to a seminar 

regarding the intended 2020 changes to Part L of the 

Building Regulations to be held at Cambridge Regional 

College on 5 November 2019 12.30 – 14.00. There is 

no charge for this event, refreshments will be available

Content:

Introduction to SAP and purpose in Part L

Timeline of Part L changes and Roadmap to 2025

Expected changes to SAP/Part L and their impact to current design standards

Overview of thermal bridging (importance of good detailing) and impact on 

compliance

Speaker:

Jason Page

Sustainability Specialist

Ingleton Wood LLP

Venue:

CRC ‘H’ Block [Smartlife Building]

Visitor parking is available, Report 

to college main reception upon 

arrival for 12.30.

Notify your regional branch 

secretary if you intend to attend this 

event as places are limited
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